Mitchell, Debbie



From:

Aidan Brady <aidan.brady@locfin.co.uk>

Sent:

23 December 2015 11:15

To:

Floyd, lan

Cc:

UK MBA Documents Package

Attachments:

UK_Municipal_Bonds_Agency_PLC_-_Documents_Package_dated....pdf

Dear lan

Subject:

Thank you for your continued support of the UK MBA.

I now have pleasure in attaching a documents package, which includes the Framework Agreement and other supporting documentation. The package reflects a robust challenge process and very comprehensive level of due diligence. I am, personally, very grateful to Martin Easton, Duncan Whitfield and Alan Cross for the time they have devoted to ensuring that we have an appropriately diligenced and robust set of documents, which will stand the agency in good stead over the coming years

Nevertheless, councils will need to reassure themselves individually, on these documents. In this respect, we at the UK MBA are available to support you in whatever way necessary as you go through your internal approval processes. Please do not hesitate to contact myself, Christian or Tim, (in cc), if you have any questions. If necessary, we are more than happy to visit / attend meetings, to provide any additional clarification or support which is required.

This is a very important step in the agency's development, which I am very pleased to have finalised in 2015. We can now move into the New Year with purpose and confidence.

May I take the opportunity to wish you a wonderful Christmas and New Year and look forward to working with you in 2016 as we bring the agency to life!

Best regards Aidan

Aidan Brady Chief Executive Officer



UK Municipal Bonds Agency Plc 5-8 The Sanctuary LONDON SW1P 3RJ (T) 44-203-837-9961